March 10, 2022
Greetings parents and guardians,

We are pleased to announce this year we will host our 8th grade luncheon celebration on the
Odyssey Lake Michigan at Navy Pier on Thursday June 9, 2022. This will include food,
beverages, desserts, and music provided by a DJ, along with stunning views of downtown
Chicago. This will give our 8th grade students the party they deserve. This two-hour event
(11am-1pm) will also include pictures from a professional photographer capturing our students'
special moments. After we depart from our cruise on Lake Michigan, we will continue our outing
by enjoying the indoor and outdoor entertainment offered at Navy Pier. We will depart from Navy
Pier at 3:30pm

The total cost for the luncheon will be $85. Payment is due April 22nd 2022

Parents and guardians: we have attached a permission form and CPS Water Waiver Form for
you to complete and return.

Please note that students that have a behavior contract at the time of this event, will
require a chaperone to attend. The chaperone’s price is also $85 to attend.

If you are interested in chaperoning this field trip, please visit www.cpsparentu.org and complete
the application to become a CPS Volunteer. You will only have to complete this process once
per school year. Make sure to select “Young” as your school and volunteer type “Level II” when
completing the application. Only parents that successfully complete the volunteer process can
attend field trips. Should you have any questions, please contact the school at (773)534-6200
Cash or money orders are the only methods of payment. No personal checks, credit or
debit cards will be accepted (NO EXCEPTIONS). Payment should be paid to your child’s
teacher. You or your child will receive a receipt at the time of payment.

Graduation t-shirts are priced between $20-25 depending on the design that the students
choose. Students will decide on graduation t-shirt designs in the coming weeks.

Sincerely,
Principal Michele Sellers


http://www.cpsparentu.org/

